
As beach season begins in Santa Barbara, join renowned shark
expert, Dr. Chris Lowe, and Santa Barbara County Parks Aquatics
Supervisor Jon Menzies for a conversation about the science of
Southern California's white sharks, ways to stay safe at the beach,
and methods for notifying the public of shark sightings and
encounters.

Recovery of white sharks off
California and what that means for
coastal communities

UC Santa Barbara in collaboration with
Santa Barbara County Parks

MAY 19TH, 2020 • 5:30 PM TO 6:30 PM • 
 
Register at: bit.ly/2AiTuAl
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